
 

October 19, 2006 

Hossein Hashemzadeh-Associate Chief 
Video Division—Media Bureau 
Federal  Communications Commission 
445 12

th
 St. SW 

Washington DC 20554 
 

Dear Hossein, 

This letter will serve as the formal response to the 30 day issued 10/4/2006. The 30 day letter is 
attached as a separate document.   

The applicant of FCC file BSFDTL-20060918ACH has authorized me to respond as their engineering 
representative in order to resolve the issue identified in the above mentioned letter.  

The disparity of the transmission system coordinates indicated on the application relative to the ASR 
can be explained.  The ASR registration number is correct and the associated NAD 27 coordinates 
indicated on the original long form application are incorrect.  The correct latitude coordinates for the 
transmission system are 30-03-51 North in the NAD 27 datum.   

The error occurred actually occurred in a previous application and subsequent grant.  The application 
with the error was the original CP long form application BNPTTL20000816AAE.  The coordinates 
entered there were 30-03-21N.  So when the digital companion long form application was being 
submitted and the planned operation was to transmit from the same tower as the existing license for 
KVHC, the coordinates from the previous KVHC record in TV Query were copied into the long form 
application. 

The correct coordinates for the digital companion channel in the NAD 27 datum should be:  
30-03-51N, 099-08-16W and are indicated  

In addition, I will submit an amendment to the existing license (FCC File BLTTL-20040212AAR) in 
order to have the correct coordinates indicated on that file. 

Sincerely, 

Gregory L. Best PE 
President 

 
Cc Mary Silver  
Attachment Enc. 

Greg Best  

Consulting,  Inc. 
9223 N. Manning Ave. 
Kansas City, MO  64157  
816-792-2913 


